
ANNUAL STREET FESTIVAL COMMITTEE 

MEETING MINUTES 

MAY 11, 2011 

 
Attendance – Sharon, Lore, Debbie, Dennis and Dean 
 
Some area recaps are attached. 
  
Food area – No problems except low sales. We would not have to have so many 
large food vendors if we did not need their entry dollars to help pay for the 
festival amenities. 
  
We discussed going back to beach since Dean indicated park should be 
completed. This will free up street space for other uses since band will be in 
pavilion. 
  
Discussed having only a race car since we have no connective space large 
enough for a car show. 
  
Consider a raffle for a large donated item such as a TV to help fund festival.   
 
Maybe have donated items as door prizes. 
  
Consider kite club on the beach. 
  
Meet again in October to get T-shirts ready for Christmas sales. 
  
 
Submitted by Debbie Price 
 


